
South Plainfield Borough 
Borough Clerk’s Office/Board of Health  

2480 Plainfield Avenue 
South Plainfield, NJ 07080 
Telephone (908) 226-7606 
Facsimile (908) 561-9664 

             

 

BOARD OF HEALTH OFFICE 

 
 

RE: NOTICE TO ALL FOOD & HEALTH LICENSEES  
 

Dear Licensee,  

 

In early February you were notified to renew your annual health license for 2021which is due by 

March 31, 2021. Effective April 1st, your renewal will be late and will requires an additional 

$50.00 late fee.  

 

If you are unsure of what your fees are, please look at the Health License that was issued to 

you in 2020 which should be hung on your wall.  You will see exactly what your license 

applies to and the fee required.   

 

 

 

 

 

*ANY QUESTIONS FOR THE HEALTH OFFICER, JOHN OBRYK CAN BE 

DIRECTED TO (908) 226–7634.  

 

*ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE APPLICATION, CAN BE DIRECTED TO 

JANETTE BONNELL AT (908) 226–7605.  

 

 

 

EMAIL:  Jbonnell@southplainfieldnj.com  or  aantonides@southplainfieldnj.com  
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